
From: SUSAN ERICKSON [mailto:sajerickson@comcast.net]  
Sent: Friday, July 7, 2017 12:15 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: public comments on Northern Pass 
 

Dear Pamela Monroe, 

 

I write you today as a Concord resident and retired music teacher  who has been involved in this 
issue for a couple of years now, because I own property very close to Turtletown Pond in East 
Concord.  My complaint (beside the ugly high wires) is the amount of noise that will be forever 
present in this very serene habitat.  The amount of decibels the wires will create will be annoying 
to those of us who love the silence of the area.  The wild life WILL be effected over time.  You 
may think the relative decibel level is low at 30, but the reality is that it doesn't belong there.  A 
decibel level of 30 is like having your mother-in-law talking at you 24 hours a day and you can't 
turn it off!  If it reaches 60 everyone should wear ear protection because it will damage your 
hearing over time. 

 

I support Concord's City Council and am pleased that they understand the negative impacts this 
project is attempting to ignore in the pursuit of business profits over people.  Susan Erickson (51 
Oak Hill Rd Concord) 
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